
 
 

 

September 24, 2025 

 

VACANCY 

 

 

Cambria Heights School District is accepting applications 

for the following professional vacancy:  

 

High School Special Education Teacher  

PA Special Education K-12 or 7-12 Certification Required 

     

Preference will be given to candidates with experience and/or 

a desire to work in a self-contained special education classroom. 

 

 

Submit letter of interest, resume, PA Standard application, 

all current clearances, transcripts, and references to: 

 

Kenneth J. Kerchenske, Superintendent 

Cambria Heights School District 

426 Glendale Lake Road 

Patton, PA  16668 

 

Applications can be emailed to Mrs. Angie Passonetti,  

Executive Assistant, at apassonetti@chsd1.org. 

 

Applications will be accepted until October 8, 2025 

or until the position is filled. 

 

Equal Opportunity Employer 
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